
From: Mary Denney 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Mandatory covid 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 8:52:08 PM 

Dear Dept of Health 

Our body our choice? Don’t tell parents your going to abort their minor Childs baby 
But FORCE emergency use vaccines on students/staff/ anyone for that matter? 
WHY are you going along with this insanity????? 
Medical procedures are NOT to be forced on anyone..what next fertilizing anyone you see fit??? 

WRONG WRONG WRONG 

Stop the madness and the loss of American Freedom.. NOW PLEASE!!!! 

Dr. Mary Denney 


